


February 2, 2023

Testimony to the  House Energy, Utilities and Telecommunications Committee  

 Solar bill Hearings – HB 2228 on Net-Metering and HB 2227 allowing 3rd Party Power 

Purchase Agreements 

I am writing in support of Solar Bills HB 2228 and HB 2227.  These bills will increase the net 

metering cap for residents and business and  make solar power more affordable, putting 

Kansas in line with other states.
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